IN BOARD OF SELECTMEN
WEDNESDAY, JULY 19, 1978

Present: Chairman William F. Toomey, John E. Murray and Robert J. Hotch.

Performance Reviews

The Board of Selectmen conducted performance reviews of the following
department heads: Josiah F. Frost, Fire Chief; James V. Merloni, Town Engineer;
Richard E. Thompson, Executive Secretary.

At the conclusion of the performance reviews the Board of Selectmen directed
the Executive Secretary to prepare composite performance evaluation sheets on the
above department heads for its approval.

The Board further agreed to set 1978-79 salaries for the above department heads
at a later date.

Attest:
Richard E. Thompson
Executive Secretary-Clerk
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